
 
 
Students and Parents: 
 We are proud to announce our return to the White Marsh Holiday Parade on the Avenue!  
Marching Band students are required to report to the line-up location noted below NO LATER than 
9:30am on Saturday morning (12/2).  THERE WILL BE NO TRANSPORTATION PROVIDED.   
 
There are two ways to make this happen: 

1. The high school will be open at 8am if you would like to get changed, get your instrument, and 
then report to the line-up location.  

2. Take your instrument and uniform home during the week and report directly to the Line-up 
location. 

 

 The parade begins at 10 am and the parade route will start by Pier1 and conclude by Staples. We 
will use Honeygo Blvd. to return to the staging area. There will be spectator seating available along the 
entire route. The parade should conclude by 12pm.  At the conclusion of the parade you will need to 
do one of two things: 

1. Get a ride to go back to PHHS to put away your uniform and instrument. 
2. Return home and bring your uniform and instrument back to school for awards. 

 

~Mr. Engel and Mr. Kupyak, band directors 
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